
Recessed Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Housing, Neighborhood Development and The Homeless of the Council of the 

City of Philadelphia held a Public Hearing on Thursday, February 21, 2008, and recessed the public 

hearing until Tuesday, March 18, 2008 at 10:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear further 

testimony on the following:

Resolution authorizing the Council Committee on Housing, Neighborhood 

Development and the Homeless to hold hearings on the problems of foreclosures 

in Philadelphia and the extent to which sub-prime mortgages contribute to this 

problem and further investigating the possibility of imposing a Moratorium on 

Sherriff's Sales on those foreclosures resulting from sub-prime mortgages, and 

other mechanisms for protecting homeowners from homelessness.
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Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Housing, Neighborhood 

Development and The Homeless, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on 

the above listed item.

Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Patricia Rafferty

Chief Clerk
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